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OUR MAIN EXPERIENCES WITH SALESFORCE

SERVICE CLOUD

For a faster and more 
intelligent customer service

ECOR NATURA Sì 
TRUSSARDI

MARKETING CLOUD

DE LONGHI 
ECO NATURA Sì 

TRUSSARDI 
SAPIO (new)

COMMERCE CLOUD 
B2B & B2C

OVS 
TRUSSARDI 
COIN CASA

To create customized and 
relationships and 

experiences

To create intelligent 
checkout funnels through all 

the touch points

S
O
L
U
T
I
O
N

D
E
S
C
R
I
P
T
I
O
N

C
L
I
E
N
T
S

INTEGRATION 
CLOUD

To integrate all the platforms 
of the client

OVS 
TRUSSARDI 

ECOR NATURA Sì

ENABLING SOLUTIONS
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TRUSSARDI

Insourcing of the ecommerce and 
customer service based on 
Commerce Cloud, Service Cloud 
and Marketing Cloud connected 
through Integration Cloud

ENABLING SOLUTIONS
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OVS

Design, setup and evolutive 
maintenance of the omnichannel 
experience based on Commerce 
Cloud integrated via Integration 
Cloud with the whole sales 
platforms eco-system

ENABLING SOLUTIONS
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COIN CASA

Design, setup and evolutive 
maintenance of the omnichannel 
experience based on Commerce 
Cloud integrated via Integration 
Cloud with the whole sales 
platforms eco-system

ENABLING SOLUTIONS
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ECOR NATURA Sì

Design, setup and evolutive 
maintenance of the customer 
service based on Service Cloud 
and Marketing Cloud integrated 
via Integration Cloud with more 
than 40 touchpoint

ENABLING SOLUTIONS




